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Comments: Please do NOT change the current policy concerning renewal of permits for existing cabins in

designated Wilderness areas. I believe private cabins should not exist in these areas and should be removed

when the current policy allows. Thank you for providing me the opportunity to express my opinion on this matter.

Dave Heffernan


